ST JAMES CE PRIMARY SCHOOL



Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr D Heather

















Dear Parent/Guardian.

On Friday 8th December, St James will be taking part in Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day. We're asking families to donate £1 or however much they can give, to help transform the futures of children in the UK and around the world. Save the Children make sure children are kept safe, healthy and learning, and change the future for good.

There's no need to buy a new jumper - we recommend using an old jumper/t-shirt and a few Christmas decorations to make your own!. There are some DIY decorating ideas on line (try https://www.hubbub.org.uk/how-to-make-a-diy-christmas-jumper if you fancy giving it a go!)

As usual, payments can be made via your ParentPay account.

We'd really appreciate your support to make Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day a success - it's a great cause, so together at school, we'll be helping to create a brighter future for children, we can make the world better in our sparkly, silly sweaters!

Woolly wishes,

Mr D Heather HEADTEACHER